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Sirs

I would vehemently like to object to this proposal once again.

I do not feel that adequate assessment and attention has been made to the alternatives to
this tunnel. It is ludicrous to consider excavations in this archaeological important area.
The opinions of UNESCO should not be ignored !

There should be concerted efforts made to reduce motor traffic in any case. As someone
who regularly travelled along the A303, I never experienced long delays here.

We cannot, as a country afford this in any case. It is very well known that estimates for the
cost of these infrastructure schemes are wildly exceeded ! We simply cannot afford it.
Please stop this mad scheme

John Samuel






